
 

 

GUARDIAN ROAD/LEWIS ESTATES BOULEVARD WIDENING 

GRANTHAM DRIVE TO POTTER GREENS DRIVE 

BACKGROUND 

In order to meet growing demand in the Grange and Lewis Estates neighborhoods, the City of Edmonton is preparing a 
concept plan for the widening of Guardian Road/Lewis Estates Boulevard from Grantham Drive to Potter Greens Drive, 
with construction work expected to begin in 2013.  

HIGHLIGHTS 

 Approximately 1.0 km of roadway widening to a 4 lane urban, divided standard with turning lanes. 

 No additional property required, and all existing accesses and intersections will be maintained. 

 Transitions to existing 2 lane road east of Grantham Drive and north of Potter Greens Drive. 

 Improvements to the intersection of Whitemud Drive and Guardian Road/Lewis Estates Boulevard. 

 Construction of missing sidewalk and trail connections along Guardian Road. 

 Signalization of the widened Lewis Estates Boulevard/Potter Greens Drive intersection. 

 Installation of pedestrian signals at the intersection of Guardian Road/Grantham Drive. 

 Relocation and consolidation of bus stops along the corridor. 

WHAT ARE THE NEXT STEPS? 

 Concept plans will be finalized during Summer 2012, with preliminary design scheduled to begin this fall 

 A second open house will be held in Fall 2012 to unveil the completed recommended design 

 Construction is expected to begin in 2013 
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TO FIND OUT MORE ABOUT THE WIDENING PROJECT 

 Visit http://www.edmonton.ca/roadplans  



 

 

 


